[image: image1.png]



STOPP CHIFF CAMPAIGN 

This is a template letter. Please make sure to personalize it.

Copy the below text, and add personal information. 

Please add a personal note to further reinforce the message. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ADDRESS SENATOR (OR E-MAIL ADDRESS)










Place, Date

Dear Senator [INSERT FULL NAME], 

My name is [STATE FIRST AND LAST NAME] and I am from [CITY, STATE]. I am writing to you today in strong opposition to the Children in Families First Act, also known as the CHIFF Act. 

Over the last years, the adoption industry lost over 60% of their business. An avalanche of scandals related to harvesting of children, child trafficking and child abuse has brought down their business in countries like Romania, Cambodia, Guatemala, Vietnam, India, Russia, to just name a few. 

The Children in Families First Act is clearly about getting more children for the US inter-country adoption market. 

This act was rushed into print without consultation with the broad array of adoption stakeholders. It appears to have been drafted solely by trade associations representing the very businesses this act will bring benefit to. 

Many of the proposals in the current draft of CHIFF will give the adoption agencies a strong position in foreign countries. For example letting them benefit from $30 million USAID money per year, will create a connection between foreign aid and adoption agencies that is not desirable. 

Over the last years, the US has been confronted with too many cases of children who were trafficked, children taken away from their parents in far away countries while local care options were ignored. Recently there was the news about the illegal re-homing, and children being abused by their adoptive parents. I suggest dealing with these serious issues first, instead of pushing for an increase of adoptable children. 

Lastly, I am dismayed that the Congressional Coalition on Adoption, of which you are a member, is part of the CHIFF working group, and thus joined in this well-organized and highly orchestrated industry lobbying campaign in support of the CHIFF act. The CHIFF Act can not be amended. It simply should not be. 

Sincerely, 
NAME 

CITY, STATE 
EMAIL ADDRESS / PHONE NUMBER 

